The Planning Inspectorate National Infrastructure Planning

Date 17 November 2023

Our ref: 5763\65368667.1\204702.1\6125

Direct tel:

E-mail: @gateleylegal.com

By email: <a href="mailto:lowerthamescrossing@planninginspectorate.gov.uk">lowerthamescrossing@planninginspectorate.gov.uk</a>

Dear Sir/Madam

Lower Thames Crossing Development Consent Order
Representations on behalf of: STUART MEE, RICHARD JAMES MEE AND A P MEE
PARTNERSHIP

(Planning Inspectorate Reference: 20035885)

As you are aware we are instructed to act on behalf of Stuart Mee, the owner/joint owner and occupier (in the name of his farming business, A P Mee Partnership) of land located within the wards of Upminster and Ockendon, such land falling within the Order Limits of the Lower Thames Crossing (LTC) project, in respect of which an application for development consent (Application) has been submitted by National Highways (NH).

We are attending the CAH5 hearing on Tuesday 21 November 2023 and wanted to submit documents to the Examination updating our submissions which we now attach to this letter.

Should there be any queries in connection with the contents of this letter please direct them to Karen Howard whose details can be found above.

Yours faithfully



**Gateley Legal** 



gateleylegal.com



